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25th October 2022 

Dear Kevin,  

Thank you for your letter of 22nd July 2022 with Forestry England’s proposal to use Citizen Space 
with paper copies for the upcoming consultation on the beaver introduction.  

We object to the Citizen Space proposal at this time and request that you come forward with 
alternative proposals for consideration. We would like to see a more robust and comprehensive 
consultation strategy which defines and considers the communities and councils relevant to the 
proposal. We would expect to see strategy and consultation to have occurred before any release. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jane Coltman 

Clerk to Ennerdale and Kinniside Parish Council 


